
 

Letter of Conformity 

Awarded to 

Union Plastica Ltda. 

Cra. 39 # 12A – 151, Acopi, Yumbo, Valle del Cauca , COLOMBIA  

This letter is to attest that on 

25th to 27th OCTOBER 2017  

Union Plastica Ltda.  

has been audited by Bureau Veritas and that at 

below issue date the site has no pending non 

compliances and therefore comply with the below  

Nestlé Responsible Sourcing Audit Program 

Issue Date Name & signature 

 

18th NOVEMBER 2017  

Pallavi GHADIGAONKAR 
Customer Program Manager 

 

Valid Until (3 years after Audit Date) 

24th OCTOBER 2020  

Email of Nestlé buyer who requested the audit 
emanuel.herzberg@mx.nestle.com 

 




